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Chess Club – Years 1, 2 and 3 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer a chess club after school on Thursday’s from 3.15pm until 

4.15pm. The club will be run by a volunteer governor who is DBS checked.  

 

The club will start on Thursday 5
th
 March, running for five weeks, ending on Thursday 2

nd
 April.   

 

Children should be collected after this club from the school office reception area. 

 

Places are limited so we will inform you if your child has been given a place at this club or not.  

 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss C Maisey 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Chess Club – year 1, 2 and 3  – Reply slip 

(please return your reply slips by Friday 14
th
 February). 

 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………….......……………….. in class ……….... to 

attend the chess club.  I understand the club will run on Thursday’s after school from 3.15pm until 

4.15pm from Thursday 5
th
 March for five weeks, until Thursday 2

nd
 April.   

 

My child has the following medical notes to be aware of …………………………………………….. 

 

Name of Parent  ………………………….…….   Signature  …………………………………………… 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


